NORTH COAST DISTRICT
UNITED METHODIST WOMEN
SPRING MEETING

INTERRUPTING THE SCHOOL TO PRISON PIPELINE

SATURDAY, MARCH 23, 2019 9:30 A.M.

Pearl Road UMC 4200 Pearl Road, Cleveland, 44109

RSVP by March 13, 2019 (see below)

Tracy Najera, Executive Director of the Children's Defense Fund of Ohio will discuss interrupting the school to prison pipeline and the CDF's recent study concerning school resource officers in the state of Ohio.

Registration begins at 9:30 with a continental breakfast and fellowship.

Cost of the program is \$9.00.

Pre-paid reservations requested.

For more information contact your UMW Unit President or North Coast District Vice President, Kristina DuBois at 440/220-0871, or kdubois1@mac.com